FILED 10/2/2023
DOCUMENT NO. 05461-2023

Dorothy Menasco FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2023 11:43 AM

To: Sakina Deas

Subject: RE: Docket Title Change

Hi Sakina,

Per your request below, we have updated the docket title to, “Request for cancellation of CLEC
Certificate No. 8179, effective August 25, 2023, by BullsEye Telecom, Inc.” I also changed the format
of the date from “8/25/23” to “August 25, 2023” to match our usual docket title entries and for
consistency.

Thank you
Dorothy

From: Sakina Deas <SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2023 11:11 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket Title Change

Hi Dorothy,
Can you change the Docket title for Docket 20230095-TX
From:

Request for cancellation of IXC Certificate No. 8178 and CLEC Certificate No. 8179, effective 8/25/23, by BullsEye
Telecom, Inc

To:
Request for cancellation of CLEC Certificate No. 8179, effective 8/25/23, by BullsEye Telecom, Inc.

Sakina Deas

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6504

sdeas@psc.state.fl.us






